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Welcome to our Safeguarding Team  

Designated Safeguarding Lead:                                                              Deputy Safeguarding Lead: 

Catherine Stratton                                                                                      Alice Beveridge 

 

 

Designated Wider safeguarding Team:                                                         Safeguarding Governor: 

Family Support worker (Fully trained in DSL Role):                                     Linda Hawbrook  

Theresa Miller  

 

 

Our Safeguarding Policy  

Please scan the QR code or click the link to find our most recent policy.  

Policy Link  

 

 

 

                                                                                        

 

 

 

 

The Importance of Attendance for Safeguarding 

Attendance monitoring is a key part of our safeguarding processes in 

school. We take non-attendance and lateness seriously. School will 

maintain records of the whereabouts of children and reasons for non-

attendance or late arrival. We have a duty to investigate non-attendance -  

see section 175 Education Act 2002,  

https://www.saxilby.lincs.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/10/2020-21-Saxilby-LCC-School-Child-Protection-and-Safeguarding-Policy-Sept-20.pdf
http://www.legislation.gov.uk/ukpga/2002/32/section/175


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you change your home phone, email or mobile number, please let the school know, so that we have the most up-to-date contact details. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Child friendly search engines help us to ensure that children are using the internet 

in a safe way. Kiddle.co is a visual search engine for children powered by Google 

which offers a safe web, image and video search. You can access it here 

www.kiddle.co 

We need to be aware that those who wish children harm will find their way round 

the safeguards included in these search engines, so while these search engines 

may make searching safer for children, they are not a replacement for online 

safety filters. UK Safer Internet Centre provides excellent independent advice on 

setting up internet filters at home. https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/ 

http://www.kiddle.co/
https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/

